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Comments: I have been riding mtn bikes for the last 20+ years and I am very active in my local mtn bike club

building and maintaining our trail system within state park property. I along with a large majority of riders believe

that allowing ebikes onto trails except in cases of handicap needs is a huge mistake. There is too much potential

for recklessness and damage to the trails system and environment. Our trail system is a prefect example in the

fact that it is entirely volunteer based. I would be hard pressed to donate all the time that I do to build trails if I had

to go back and keep repairing the trails damaged due to ebikes. 
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